NEW MEXICO

OIL CONSERVATION GOMMISSION
AZTEG, NEW MEXICO

Ocbober 24, 1955

Mr. John G, Polokoff

5725 South Broadway
Los Angeles 37, California

Dear Mr. Polokoffi

We have received your notification that the pits have been
filled and the locations levelled on the #1 and #2 Plancett
wells,

We ars therefore as of this date instruction El Paso Natural

Gas Company that they may resume taking gas from the #2 Blancett
well,

Yours very truly

Bmery C. Arncld
Supervisor, District #3
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